
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 28th February 2022                                                                                                                                                  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As we come to the half-way point in Year 6, I would like to give you some important dates that will 

be coming up towards the end of the year.  

We would like to celebrate the time that the children have spent in Northbrook in a special way and 

make sure that they have a brilliant end to their time here.  

As you will all know we are looking forward to the residential at Robinwood on Wednesday 15th June 
- Friday 17th June (more information will be given nearer the time). Please continue to make 
payments for this using parent pay. Each child in Year 6 will receive a personalised leavers 2022 
hoodie, which we would like them to have and wear on the Robinwood trip.  
 
We will also be putting on an ‘End of Year Performance’ that will mark the time that Year 6 have 

spent at Northbrook Primary Academy. We have provisionally booked this date for the 7th July but 

will confirm the venue at a later date. 

We will be having an individual Year 6 leavers celebration assembly on Friday 15th July, where we 

will celebrate each child and their achievements throughout their time at Northbrook Primary 

Academy.  

At end the year, we will be having a prom, which will be on Wednesday 13th July, this will give the 

children time to have fun with each other with food, dancing and music.  

There will be a whole school end of term assembly on the last day of term, Thursday 21st July, where 

we will also mark the end of their time with us and celebrate their achievements with the whole 

school. We will be extending and invite to parents to be with us during this event. 

It will be sad to say goodbye to Year 6 but we want to make sure we give them the best chance to 

not only achieve their best academically but to become well rounded individuals with fond and ever 

lasting memories of their time with us.  

Thank you for your continued support  

 

Miss Hall          Mr Cunniffe    Mrs Adams 

(Year 6 Teacher)    (Head of School)  (Executive Head) 

Key Dates for Year 6 


